
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

15 October 2024 

 

 

Secretariat      

Aviation Industry Ombuds Scheme consultation 

Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development,  

Communications and the Arts  

GPO Box 594   

CANBERRA  ACT 2601 

 

 

 

 

Dear Secretariat 

 

Submission – The Aviation Industry Ombuds Scheme consultation paper 

 

Canberra Airport appreciates the opportunity to make a submission to the Department in 

relation to the consultation paper on the Aviation Industry Ombuds Scheme.  

 

The enclosed submission details Canberra Airports views on how the ombuds scheme can be 

effectively designed to assist passengers impacted by flight delays and cancellations. 

 

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact our 

Government Relations and Policy Advisor, Jordan Fallon, by phoning  or emailing 

  

 

Yours sincerely 

Michael Thomson 

Head of Aviation  

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


